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From: mark haigler <markhaig2x@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2010 3:42 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RIN 3038-AC61

Gentlepersons,

Please do not support this legislation ( RIN 3038-Ac61 ). Regulation of retail forex is notin the consumers best interest. For there to be
any worthwhile profit, leverage as it is must not change. Yes there is a high risk of loss, however with proper education risk is
diminished to an acceptable level.

As one who lost his business in this recession, trading forex has allowed me to earn an income. | do not believe there will be
opportunities again as there were when my business thrived. Forex trading is allowing me to survive, please do not take it away.

Please, no regulation of leverage.
Respectfully,

Mark Haigler



